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The Council requests that NMFS supplement the 2017 IFQ Program cost recovery report to describe the 
process used by the Office of Law Enforcement to charge costs to the IFQ cost recovery program in 
recent years. In addition, the report should describe changes to the process for charging costs beginning 
in Federal fiscal year 2018. 


